2005-2006 SANTA CLARA COUNTY
CIVIL GRAND JURY REPORT

ERRATUM

Reducing Language Barriers in Domestic Violence Calls

After publication of the 2005-2006 Santa Clara County Civil Grand Jury Report,
Reducing Language Barriers in Domestic Violence Calls, several small errors were
discovered in the data used to create Figures la and 1b. These errors do not change
the qualitative nature of the information presented in the figures or the conclusions that
are to be drawn from them. Nevertheless, in the interest of complete accuracy, the
Grand Jury is issuing the attached amended versions of these figures with these data

errors corrected.
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Figure 1 (a): Domestic-violence-related calls received by law enforcement agencies
by jurisdiction in 2005.
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Figure 1 (b): Per capita rate of domestic-violence-related calls received by
jurisdiction in 2005.
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